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Assistant Secretary of State for European and Eurasian Affairs A. Wess
Mitchell will travel to Europe from September 11 to 14.

On September 11, he will arrive in Tbilisi, Georgia, where he will meet with
senior officials, other political leaders, and civil society representatives
to discuss U.S.-Georgian cooperation on a range of global issues. He will
also address the 2018 Tbilisi International Conference to reinforce U.S.
support for Georgia’s sovereignty and territorial integrity, continued
democratic development, and aspirations to integrate into Western
institutions.

Assistant Secretary Mitchell will then travel to Skopje, Macedonia on
September 13, where he will meet with Macedonian Prime Minister Zoran Zaev
and other senior officials to discuss U.S. support for the Prespa Agreement
between Macedonia and Greece and the upcoming September 30 referendum. He
will also meet with business leaders and members of parliament to exchange
views and underscore our support for the country as it moves forward to take
its place in the Western family.
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